
REPORTS

the monthly prize is announced in our 

monthly e-mail newsletter which contains 

details of upcoming fun runs and events, as 

well as providing some handy training tips 

from our personal trainer, Tory Trewhitt.

This club is open to people of all ages and 

fitness levels and, is a fantastic way to get

to know some new people, or just to kick 

start that fitness regime you have been 

putting off. We train near the city and the 

length and intensity of your session is 

entirely up to you. Whether you want a 

hard training session to sweat out the 

stresses of the day, or a light session to 

chat with others about how unreasonable

your boss is, then this is the club for you!

Please contact Philippa Moorfield 

(philippa.moorfield@bakernet.com) if you 

would like any further details about our 

club and the training times and places. 

We look forward to seeing you all out 

there soon.

Young Lawyers’ Assembly
_____ ____17 Nouember 2001 - Lindenderry Estate, Bed Hill

By Jacqui Boymal, Manager, Young Lawyers’ Section

It Is hard to concentrate when you are 
surrounded by 30 acres of rolling 
gardens and vineyards. This was the 
distracting backdrop of this year’s Young 
Lawyers’ Annual Assembly. Young Law­
yers’ Section Committee members and 
special guests of the Section, escaped to 
the tranquillity of Red Hill to discuss 
some of the pressing Issues and concerns 
shared by Victorian Young Lawyers.

Discussions focused on how to make con­

tinuing legal education more accessible to 

junior practitioners in regional areas, work­

ing conditions and the future direction of 

the Victorian legal profession.

However, as the day progressed some 

minds were off dreaming of the myriad of 

wineries just down the road and indulging 

in a 'post Assembly’ massage.

Amidst all of the heated discussions and 

intense brainstorming sessions shared at 

the Assembly, we all found time to sample 

some of the local wines and cheeses, 

breath in some fresh air and shake a tail 

feather or two into the evening with our 

own private DJ.

After immersing ourselves in the beauty 

Red Hill, we didn’t want to come home.

GEORGINA COSTELLO AND ANNA STEWART.IAN DUNN, CEO LAW INSTITUTE OF VICTORIA.
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